
COMPREHENSIVE MEDICARE ADVISORS 961 DOWNINGTOWN PIKE,                         
WEST CHESTER, PA 19380 

   
To Whom it May Concern, 
 
We hope this email finds you well.  As Open Enrollment arrives, we would like to notify you of 
your (Plan D) Medicare Prescription Plan options.  As you may already know, benefits and 
prescription costs are subject to change every year, starting January 1st.  This year, Open 
Enrollment will occur from October 15th to December 7th, during which time you’ll be able to 
review or select your plan.  Your options are as follows: 
 
Option 1: Continue coverage under your current 2022 Medicare Prescription Plan.  When 
continuing coverage, please be sure to 

o Carefully review your plan’s information packet to ensure you are aware of any 
changes that may affect the cost of prescriptions or coverage. 

o Continue to use your current identification card 
o Notify us via email that you are continuing with your current prescription plan 

 
Option 2: Request a comparison between the 2023 Medicare Prescription Plan and your current 
plan.  When choosing this option, we will provide you with 

o A Medicare Prescription Plan report based on your current medications 
o This reflects your estimated prescription drug and monthly premium costs 

o A comprehensive review of these findings to ensure you choose the best Medicare 
Prescription Plan to fit your needs 

 
To help you navigate choosing the right plan during Open Enrollment, we are happy to offer 
meetings either in-person or over Zoom.  If you would like to schedule a virtual conference 
call, please click one of the links below: 
 

Click here for a single person Zoom Click here for a two-person Zoom
 
If you would like to schedule an in-person meeting in one of our offices, please click one of the 
links below: 
 

Click here for a single person meeting Click here for a two-person meeting 
 
Should you opt for a meeting held over the phone, as opposed to in-person or through Zoom, we 
would like to remind you of the recent change impacting Medicare-Affiliated agencies.  The 
Federal Government now mandates that all client phone calls be recorded and stored for up to 10 
years. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us via email at Cma2023ptd@gmail.com, or 
by phone at (484)-266-0448 [Ext. 20]. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Comprehensive Medicare Advisors
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